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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Ayanna Conley	
Date:		February 13, 2024	
Subject:	NADE President-Elect Mid-Year Report 2023-24


It has been my privilege to serve as President-Elect of NADE this year. I would like to thank the NADE Board for their continued support.

I have been available to the NADE President to learn and provide advice and consent. I have participated in meetings with the NADE Board and with the NADE executive officers on calls with the Office of Disability Determinations. I have answered questions and assisted the NADE President as requested, including attending the National Disability Forum (NDF) on Youth Transitioning to Adulthood and Preparing for an Age-18 Redetermination. 

I am thankful for the opportunity to serve NADE for the remainder of my term.

Respectfully submitted, 
Ayanna Conley 
NADE President-Elect
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Jennifer Nottingham		
Date:		02/09/2024
Subject:	NADE Past President Mid-Year 2024 Report

As NADE past president I have worked with the NADE president and have been available for consult and advice. I have shared critical information to help the NADE president to help her transition into her role.  I have participated in board meetings and phone calls with the Office of Disability Determination. 

As the past president, I am leading the committee to plan the NADE 2024 National Training Conference. I worked with the committee to select the location of Oklahoma City. I have scheduled and participated in weekly meetings with the committee to prepare for the conference. 

Recently, the NADE president had to resign due to taking a job outside of the DDS. With that, the NADE president-elect has taken on the position of president for the organization. I will do my best to be available to help and support the new NADE president, Ayanna Conley in her new role. 

It is an honor to serve NADE as the past president.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jennifer Nottingham
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Julie Kujath, NADE Treasurer 			
Date:		February 28 and 29, March 5, 6, 2024		
Subject:	NADE Mid Year Treasurer’s Report


I have collected membership dues and resolved issues related to membership database.  I have managed payment of NADE’s expenses and monthly budgeting reporting. I have continued to maintain the POB with USPS for mail correspondence.

2023 Taxes were filed with the IRS for NADE’s 501c3 status.  I have helped answer chapter questions regarding IRS status, tax filing, etc.

I have helped to establish the budget for the current fiscal year and work with the Board to maximize how to use the available budget.  

I have been an active member of the Conference Planning Committee and provide assistance as we plan several years of conferences concurrently.  

It has been an honor to serve as the Treasurer for NADE. I look forward to continuing to assist NADE to plan for an expanding future with solid financial footing.  












[image: ]

To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Molly Turnbull	
Date:		February 19, 2024		
Subject:	NADE Secretary 2024 Mid-Year Report


Thank you so much for the opportunity to serve as the Secretary of NADE! It was wonderful getting to see everyone at the NTC in Helena, Montana. I am looking forward to this year’s conference in Oklahoma City! 

I prepared the minutes for the NADE New Board Meeting, which was held in Helena, MT, on August 16, 2023. The Midyear 2024 reports were requested and will be shared with the Board for review/approval prior to posting on the NADE website. I have maintained communications with the President Elect Ayanna Conley and other members. I have participated in conference calls, as scheduled by the President, and complied with any requests. 

I am looking forward to working with all of you more in the coming year! 

Respectfully Submitted, 


Molly Turnbull
NADE Secretary
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Trish Chaplin, Midwest Regional Director 	
Date:		February 2024		
Subject:	Mid-Year Report

It has been a great pleasure in continuing in my position as the Midwest Regional Director.  In this position, I have continued to keep the Midwest Region in communication with the NADE Board with all the happenings with NADE.  I attended the NADE National Training Conference in August 2023.  I forward all pertinent emails from the NADE Board to the region, including any requests for responses.  Also, all membership reports are forwarded to the Midwest Presidents.  I started a Midwest Regional Newsletter which I send out quarterly to the region with NADE updates.  I have encouraged my chapters to take advantage of Membership grants to recruit additional members for the Midwest region.  Below are the regional reports I was able to obtain as of this date.  

Chapter reports: 
Iowa: Our Chapter has been meeting monthly, but no real activities. We’ve made a couple appearances for in-person events at our DDS (we are all virtual minus a new training class and our clerical staff), at both our Years of Service Awards Banquet, and our Fall Activity/Ice Cream Social. We had a table set up with NADE facts, brochures and members to answer questions. 
For Valentine’s Day, we are doing a Gift Basket raffle. This will include gift cards to a coffee shop, movie theater, nail salon, massage and restaurant in the area; as well as cozy stuff like a homemade blanket, candle, fuzzy socks, and chocolate. We are hoping it raises some good money and we will have a happy winner! 
 
Missouri: 
Cape Girardeau: Cape has done a couple fundraisers to get our chapter active again.  We did a fall raffle basket and sold Christmas tags/candy canes that people could purchase for coworkers.  We also did our annual BBBS Adopt a Family for Christmas.  Cape will also be the site of the 2024 MADE State Conference so they are busy working on planning this already.  

Jefferson City: We had a tea party membership drive on 1/24.  We called it “Let’s Talk Tea About NADE/MADE”  discussing the ins and outs of NADE, membership, and how to join while sipping tea and enjoying tasty treats.  We were able to add 4 new members!

Kansas City: We did a Children’s Mercy Toy Drive in December to raise money and gifts for the children and families in the hospital over the holidays and beyond and had a Cake Walk for the office in December. We just had our new recruitment meeting and have potentially signed up 3-5 new members. We will have our annual Chili Cook-off this month.  

St Louis: Held Elections. In November, MADE collected money to donate to Fisher House, an organization that helps Veteran’s families who are being treated by VAMC in St. Louis. In December, MADE gave a generous donation to help pay for games that staff enjoyed during the holiday luncheon. STL chapter held a recruitment event with a dessert bar on Valentine’s Day.

Springfield: Met in November and started discussing how to have multiple members attend the 2024 NADE conference, including fundraising ideas.  We also advocated with local supervisors for an increase in communication to ensure that phone messages were received and returned during absences.  We are also seeking opportunities to recognize others within our office by nominating individuals for Mission Champion or other state-wide awards.

Nebraska:  The Nebraska chapter has remained quite active. In August, they had a raffle and tailgate potluck.  In September, they had a local coffee truck come to the office parking lot.  In October, they had a Halloween Bake-Off and had the coffee truck come again. In November, they had a Thanksgiving meal and collected donations for the local food bank. In February, they had a Soup-er Bowl competition and membership drive.

Oklahoma: Since conference time, OKADE has held a FunWalk in August to promote health and camaraderie at the DDS office. We held it at a nature park & had families come & walk with us. In October, we held our Silly Olympics, which had competitions in silly Olympic games. In December, we had our end of the year celebration, acknowledging those in the office. In December we also had our Angel Tree, giving gifts to kids who have at least one parent in jail. Right now, we are gearing up to help with the NADE conference in August. 

South Dakota: Our chapter gets involved in community service projects. In November, We Walk a Mile in My Shoes, sponsored by St. Francis House.  We donate personal goods including backpacks to the St. Francis House. They provide transitional housing for homelessness. In December – Giving Tree with Leisure Living in Hartford Nursing Home. The nursing home had 17 residences. Our chapter provided Christmas gifts for each resident. February – The Banquet- Serving food to the homeless

Wisconsin: After attending the NADE conference, the WI president was able to get some other examiners to help spread the word about NADE during our DDS’s professional development day and hosted a photo booth during our office-wide holiday celebration in December.  They are going to host a Valentine’s Day celebration called I Love What You Do week.  We’re going to have hearts in our breakrooms for people to write thankful messages to coworkers on and will be selling candy that we’ll deliver to people on 2/14.   


It has been an honor to serve in this capacity as the NADE Midwest Regional Director.  

Trish Chaplin
MADE Midwest Regional Director 
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Ebony Grissett, South Regional Director	
Date:		February 2024			
Subject:	NADE South Region Mid-Year 2024 Report


Since September 2023, I have:

· Communicated with the Chapter Presidents to encourage them to be active with their events and membership recruitment. 
· Encouraged them to request their membership grant for recruitment purposes. 
· Corresponded with them regarding requests or information from President Kate Miller and sent them the monthly South Region membership report from Marjorie Garcia. 

Here are the individual chapter reports:

Alabama: Nothing to report.

Georgia:  Our Chapter activities continue to be impacted by our DDS hybrid work schedule. We have suffered a decline in membership and the loss of several board members, but we continue to find ways to keep our members active. 

GADE Activities year to date:
· Veterans Day Virtual Wall of Honor: GADE created a video celebrating the service of all veterans during the week of November 6. 

Kentucky: We have had 2 events. One was lunch and learn on aphasia presented by a UK professor who runs an Aphasia lab, and our 2nd event was also a lunch and learn but put on by two of our MCS on what a physical CE entails and what they are looking for from them. Both events had great turn out and we are working on getting more people interested in NADE.

North Carolina: THADE has been busy over the last few months. In October THADE worked in conjunction with DDS management to celebrate the staff with Employee Appreciation Week. During the week, THADE members organized unit competitions, and on Wednesday THADE along with our executive management team provided a pizza lunch for the staff. Our Ways and Means Committee has been busy as well with several fundraisers including Basket raffle, Jolly Grams at Christmas, and a Silent Auction. Our Community Service Committee has celebrated our Veteran’s with a reception and gift bags provide by a local VFW chapter. It was a time for the Veteran’s meet and socialize with each other. The committee also organized an agency food drive at Thanksgiving to help our local food bank.  THADE had a successful membership drive in January. We welcomed 6 new members, and we raffled off one membership ($50) to one of our new members, and another lucky member received $50 Amazon gift card.  As a Chapter we are looking forward to all the activities ahead for the rest of our 2023-2024 year.

South Carolina: 

Despite teleworking options for most of the DDS staff, SCADES had a busy few months. Here is a list of our activities from September 2023-present: 

September
· Neck/back massage fundraiser event in conjunction with the local massage therapy school.  

October
· Breast Cancer Awareness throughout the month
· Operation Pink Out- We did our annual pink out day where everyone dressed in pink and went on a walk outside to promote breast cancer awareness. The person who had on the pinkest outfit won a gift card. 
· An office wide team trunk or treat decorating contest for Halloween
· Annual Costume Contest- Group/team contest and an individual contest 
· Boss Appreciation Day 

November
· Blood Drive w American Red Cross
· Veteran’s Appreciation Day

December
· Employee Appreciation Day- Boxed lunches, treats, and drinks for employees in the building. 
· We put up trees around the building and asked employees to bring in ornaments that represented them. 
· Ugly Sweater contest
· SCADES organized an agency drive for Transitions, a homeless shelter, collecting blankets, gloves, hats, scarves and toiletry items. 

February
· Blood Drive w American Red Cross
· Black History Month Celebration throughout the month 
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Pacific Regional Director, Amber Barnes	
Date:		02/15/2024		
Subject:	Mid-Year Report

During this reporting period the Pacific Region continued to work on increasing membership and advancing the spirit of NADE in their local chapters.

To increase membership, I encouraged the PR chapters to request their Membership Drive Grants. Most active chapters in the region requested their grants. Colorado also requested, and was granted, money from the Recruitment fund to help recruit more members. As of February 1st, the Pacific Region gained nine (9) new members. 

The Pacific Region voted to distribute regional funds to chapters with two (2) or more members. The money was distributed with the stipulation that it had to go towards advancing NADE in their chapters. 

I have also announced to the Pacific Region the Regional Director position is up for election at the NTC in August. I have asked anyone interested to contact me for more information.

The following chapters provided state specific updates:

Colorado has held monthly meetings via MS Teams and had monthly fundraising and community outreach meetings.  They have held monthly Lunch and Learns- These are 30-minute continuing education trainings offered to all DDS staff. Topics included Healthy Work life Balance, Pulmonary Q&A and Effective Communication- Collaborating with the Hard of Hearing. This reporting period CADE participated in the 2023 Denver Autism Walk, Toys for Tots, Adopt a family, and a holiday turkey drive. They help a New Membership drive. CADE also hosts “CADE Gives Back” by providing free k-cups and coffee supplies. 

Montana has continued to be active following hosting the 2023 NTC. They hosted a Halloween costume contest and best dish. They hosted Christmas Bingo during an office potluck, and all proceeds were donated to a DDS employee who was in need. In January they hosted a hokey night. 

Nevada has continued to hold monthly meetings. The sponsored a New Years Eve celebration, a Thanksgiving grocery gift card raffle for office staff, and sponsored the office Holiday Party. They held a “Socktober” collection drive the homeless. There were able to offer half off memberships for the New Membership Drive. 

Oregon held monthly meetings. They collected items for a local charity that provides household items to those in need. They also collected gifts for the holidays for the same charity. They were able to thirty (30) gifts. ORADE also hosted agency medical training. 

Utah hosted an annual NADE White Elephant Gift Exchange in January, which also served as their membership drive. 

No other chapters provided updates. 
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Michelle Wade- Northern Region Director	
Date:		February 23, 2024
Subject:	NADE Northern Region Mid-Year 2024 Report


Northern Region chapters have been contacted and the updates appear below. 

Kalamazoo Michigan (KMADE) chapter has nothing new to report. We remain fully virtual, and our physical office is in the process of moving locations, which has taken a lot of management time. Kalamazoo and the primary Michigan chapters are looking to re-join forces and will be looking at how to complete this transition in the coming year. 

Michigan (MADE) – see above

New York- NE chapter 40 in NY, no information. We are working on doing a membership drive. Received check from NADE. People have been out of office due to new carpeting. Hoping people will be back in by next week. I have posted NADE info in our lunchroom area where people stop by daily. Will be sending pictures.

Ohio (OADE)- OADE has been pretty quiet. We are looking into having our annual conference in May 2024. More information will be forthcoming, as it comes available in case any other NADE member would like to join us. It will be hybrid. 

Vermont (GMADE)- The first half of this year has been fairly busy for GMADE in Vermont. 

With the start of the new fiscal year, GMADE held a vote for two Board members (President and Secretary), as part of the annual election cycle for our chapter. Next year we will hold elections for Vice President and Treasurer. 

GMADE has a tradition of holding an annual Halloween Contest and Bake Sale the week of Halloween. This year, we had several DDS staff members submit scary and spooky photos for the contest. The winner of the contest won a gift card to a local coffee shop. The Bake Sale generated about $20 for GMADE.

Another GMADE VT tradition is to host the annual Thanksgiving Luncheon and Potluck. As in past years, GMADE purchased a turkey, which GMADE member prepared and shared with the office on the day of the luncheon. Other DDS staff contributed side dishes, desserts, and drinks to complete the meal. 

In addition to social activities, GMADE VT also staged two trainings for the DDS office. The training in July 2023 was on the topic of doing case assessments that involved mental health limitations resulting from physical conditions, and how to combine the efforts of physical consultants with mental health consultants on these cases. This training resulted in a new office protocol for obtaining psych consultant assessment for the “B criteria” for physical listings. Our second training of the year took inspiration from the SSA National Disability Forum (video recording) on homelessness and how to better reach claimants experiencing homelessness. This training included a look at information specific to Vermont regarding resources and suggestions for how best to serve those claimants experiencing homeless here. The upcoming GMADE training for this month (for 2/22/2024) will look at the topic of visual-spatial defects, innovations in current therapies, and will host a discussion on how to take account of limitations resulting from this condition in a case assessment.

Finally, the GMADE Newsletter Committee has continued its work creating quarterly newsletters to share with the office. So far this year, these have been published in July 2023, October 2023, and January 2023.  

The following chapters had nothing to report or did not respond: 
Connecticut, Delaware, Dist. of Columbia, Indiana, Maine, Maryland-DDS, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, New Jersey, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico, Rhode Island, Virgin Islands, Virginia, W. Virginia, W. Virginia/Clarksburg and Gov’t Liaison.


Respectfully, 

Michelle Wade
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Marjorie E Garcia	
Date:		2/12/2024		
Subject:	Membership Director Midyear Report 2024

Since August 2023, I have:

• Communicated with the Chapter Presidents who have contacted me regarding membership questions. 

• Corresponded with the Regional Directors, Treasurer and Web Master regarding any membership issues or questions.

• Issued $850 in Membership Grants as requested by the local Chapter Presidents. 

• Prepared and distributed membership rosters to the board.

• Distributed NADE’s Annual Membership Drive announcement to Regional Directors .

• Collected and shared recruitment and NADE member retention event ideas with Chapter Presidents, as requested.

[bookmark: _Hlk158470279]• Processed all PayPal membership payments.

• Sent 43 New Member WELCOME packets.

• Served on the National Training Conference and CCP Handbook Revision (NTC chapter) Ad-Hoc Committees.

Respectfully submitted,

Marjorie E Garcia
NADE Membership Director
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Terri Klubertanz
Date:		February 12, 2024		
Subject:	NADE Retirees Committee Mid-Year 2024 Report 

Since August 2023, I have sent several emails to those individuals who have been identified to me as NADE retiree members.  Some of the individuals on my email list have not renewed their membership and I have been in touch with them requesting that they do so.  

There are a few retirees, who continue to support NADE in retirement, by paying the full membership, rather than the retiree, rate.  However, there is not an option in the data base for those individuals to show up on the retirees’ membership list.  It’s great that NADE has the additional income and I’m sure it’s really appreciated.  However, I would encourage the Board to see if a method can be devised for those individuals to somehow be able to identify as a retiree as they renew so they can be included on the retiree membership count.

I have submitted my article for the Winter Advocate. 

Any feedback from the Board on how to enhance retiree membership is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Sara Winn		
Date:		02/19/2024		
Subject:	Mid-year report 

Greetings NADE Board-

As Communications director, I published the fall 2023 conference edition newsletter.  I worked with Rhea Novak, at the Salt Lake City DDS, who was instrumental in editing articles.   I also worked with Julie Kujath, Las Vegas DDS, and Marjorie Garcia, Oregon DDS, to get our corporate members added to the website and ensure that they have ads in the next edition of our newsletter.  As of the date of this letter, all three corporate members have supplied information and that information has been sent to Amanda to add to the website.  I have received two articles thus far for the upcoming edition and looking forward to additional articles to be submitted.  I look forward to continuing to serve as Communications director for the remainder of the year. 

Sara Winn
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Melvin Carr Jr.		
Date: 		02/20/2024				
Subject: 	NADE 2024 Awards Committee- mid-year 2024 report.

Committee Members contacted; nothing or no activities to report, as of yet.

Committee Members:
Melissa Williamson
Michelle Perscell
Ebony Grissett
Jennifer Thornton
Maritza Brown
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Jennifer Carles 	
Date:		2/14/2024		
Subject:	NADE CDIU Committee Mid-Year 2024 Report


First, I would like to think our current president, Ayanna Conley, for allowing me to serve in this capacity for the betterment of the National Association of Disability Examiners (NADE).

The committee was asked to provide case examples for a 2024 OQR training. The committee provided the case examples. These cases were accepted with great enthusiasm. OQR thanked us for cooperation.

The committee has discussed several ways to introduce CDI DDS analyst and other staff to the benefits of NADE membership.  An introductory email has been completed and is available for use to promote CDI specific membership drives.

The committee is always available for consultation with regard to Fraud/Similar Fault or CDI policies and procedures. We will continue to discuss ways that NADE can assist the specific component of CDI within the DDS.


Committee members:

Jennifer Carles
RT Deshong
Amber Barnes


Jennifer Carles
NADE CDIU Committee Chair
2023 -2024
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Tonya Scott, Chair		
Date:		February 2, 2024		
Subject:	NADE Constitution/Bylaws and Strategic Plan Committee Mid-Year Report 2024

I am honored to serve in this capacity for the betterment of the National Association of 
Disability Examiners (NADE).

During this period, I have made myself available to provide advice and answer questions 
from the NADE President, Kate Miller, Board members, and local chapters.

Committee members for this committee have not been provided; therefore, there have
been no formal committee meetings. I am hopeful that I will receive committee member
information in the near future; in order to have more to report on the end-year report.

It is my honor and pleasure to serve in this position.
Thank you.


Tonya M. Scott
Tonya M. Scott
NADE Constitution/Bylaws and Strategic Plan Committee Chair
2023-2024
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Buffie Raynor
Date:		2/19/24		
Subject:	Mid-Year Committee Report for Hearings Officer

Committee Members contacted; nothing or no activities to report. 


Sincerely, 

BRaynor

Buffie Raynor
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To: NADE Board of Directors 
From: Crystal Bach 
Date: 02/16/2024 
Subject: NADE Support Staff Committee Mid-Year 2024 report 

Hello! Thank you for allowing me to continue to serve NADE and its members as Support Staff Committee Chair. I continue to make contact with potential Support Staff Committee members. The concerns that continue to be brought up to the Support Staff Committee involve support staff burnout and hiring freezes; as well as how can NADE better serve support staff and how can support staff better serve NADE. We welcome any ideas, comments, and suggestions. A thank you to Lisa French and Casey Welker for their involvement with this committee. 

Sincerely, 


Crystal Bach 
2023-2024 Support Staff Committee Chair
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Jennifer Nottingham		
Date:		02/09/2024
Subject:	NADE Conference Planning Committee Mid-Year 2024 Report

As NADE past president I am serving as the chair of the national conference planning committee. I worked with a conference planner and three key NADE board members to select the location for the 2024 NADE national training conference. After considering multiple locations and bids, the Skirvin Hilton Hotel in Oklahoma City was selected and the NADE board agreed to sign the contract with the hotel for the conference to be held August 4th through the 7th. The hotel information is available on the website, which includes a link to book a room as part of the NADE block. The registration rates will soon be available. 

I was able to form a conference planning committee with some enthusiastic members. The wonderful conference planning committee members are: Amanda Alston, Melvin Carr, Trish Chaplin, Brigitte Harper, Julie Kujath, Marjorie Garcia, Kate Miller, Michelle Perscelle, Cheri Sayavong, Michelle Wade, Sarah Waldsmith and Ayana Conley.  They are working hard to make plans and have already made great strides. A huge thank you to the committee for all their ideas, research, phone calls, emails, and speaker invitations, through to make sure we have a successful 2024 NADE national training conference. 

The committee is also currently working to select a location for the 2025 training conference and have narrowed down the locations. We hope to have a proposal to submit to the NADE board within the coming months. The committee is also charged with updating the conference planning chapters of the chapter services handbook. Julie Kujath and Marjorie Garcia have taken the lead on this and it is under way. We hope it will make future planning easier for others. 
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Marcia Golden, CCP Chair
Date:		19 February 2024
Subject:	Mid-Year Report


I am grateful for the opportunity to serve as the Council for Chapter Presidents (CCP) Chair this year. I would like to thank the board members for their help and support as I have been learning this new role. 

I have worked to maintain the CCP contact list to include newly elected presidents, past presidents and president elects (or vice presidents) of each chapter. I have communicated information from the NADE board to the chapter presidents as requested. I have also disseminated information from the National Training Conference in Montana, as there were some chapters who may not have been able to attend. I have also had individual presidents reach out with questions, and I have had the pleasure of helping them with ideas for fundraising and membership building. 

I will continue to communicate any needed information from the board to the chapter presidents. I had a few volunteers to help update the Chapter Services Handbook, and I plan to work with this group through the remainder of the year to complete the update. I will also complete an agenda for the CCP meeting. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia A. Golden

Marcia A. Golden
Committee Chair









[image: ]

To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:		Marcia Golden, NDPW Chair
Date:		16 February 2024
Subject:	Mid-Year Report


National Disability Professionals Week will be celebrated June 17-21, 2024. However, we understand that some Chapters may need to spread the celebration out through the month of June. We received several theme suggestions from Chapters. The committee has reviewed the suggestions and would like to submit the following theme to the board for approval: 

NADE: One Team, One Goal. The theme was submitted by SCADE who, if approved, will be awarded $10 at the National Training Conference. 

The committee will ask that submission for the NDPW award be turned in by close of business Friday, July 19, 2024. The Chapters will compete for first and second place awards to given at the National Training Conference.  The first-place chapter will receive $25, and the second-place chapter will receive $15. 

When the theme has been approved, it will be sent out via email to the chapters. An article will also be submitted the Advocate discussing the theme and NDPW Award. 

I would like to thank my committee members: Ebony Grissett, Christine Matthews, and Patricia Wilkerson for there help in choosing the theme, and I am looking forward to working together the rest of the year. 


Respectfully Submitted,

Marcia A. Golden

Marcia A. Golden
Committee Chair
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:       	J. Scott Pritchard. DO	
Date:		02.15.2024		
Subject:	Mid-Year 2024 – Medical Consultant Committee Report


The medical consultant committee has nothing new to report. There have been no activities since the mid-year report. 

The final rule for listings 5.00/105.00 and 8.00/108.00 became effective 10.06.2023. The committee had previously reviewed and submitted comment during the proposed rule making period. 


Respectfully submitted, 



J. Scott Pritchard, DO
NADE Medical Consultant Committee Chair
Lead Medical Consultant 
ODHS.APD/DDS - Oregon
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To:		NADE Board of Directors
From:       	Emily Reafs
Date:		02/28/2024		
Subject:	Mid-Year 2024 – Organ Donation/Transplant Report


For September 2023 to February 2024, for Organ donation committee, there is nothing to report. 
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